
 

Friday 25th October 

 

ODD SOCKS DAY 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

November brings with it a national focus on anti-bullying and as part of that our 

children will be looking at creating healthy friendships and the skills needed to 

recognise bullying in all its forms. In addition to this, on Tuesday 12th 

November we would like to invite the children to come to school dressed in odd 

socks. This is part of a nationwide event aimed at highlighting our uniqueness, 

individuality and the importance of acceptance.  

 
As an extra bit of fun, we’d also like to invite you 

to take photographs of your pets wearing odd 

socks - should they oblige!  

Please send them into 

gwillatt@ecclesall.sheffield.sch.uk where they 

will be showcased on our social media.  

 

 

 

 

Many thanks for your support. 

 

Kind regards 

Ms Raynor 


